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You don't often get email from ngonzaga@cityofchino.org. Learn why this is important 

EXTERNAL EMAIL 

Good morning, 

I am writing to express my concern regarding the requirement for 87200 filers to 
file electronically using FPPC’s e-filing system. We have an approved system 
through Netfile and I would like to request that our filers still be allowed to use 
this system to electronically file through a data transfer to the FPPC. 

I recently moved to the Netfile service and provided training to our 87200 filers. 
Having to re-direct the filers to use another system in a short amount of time is 
going to cause a lot of confusion, frustration and and create a burden of extra 
time on the filer and staff. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Natalie Gonzaga, CMC 
City Clerk 
City of Chino | Administration 
13220 Central Avenue | Chino, CA  91710 
ngonzaga@cityofchino.org | Direct (909) 334-3306 
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